OHIENTTUNI :

December 2, 2016

Kurt Hodgen - City Manager

City Manager's Office, Room 201
345 South Main St
Harrisonburg, VA 22801

RE: Unsolicited PPEA Proposal - Northend Greenway Shared Use Path and Black’s Run Stream
Restoration for Nutrient and Sediment Removal

Dear Mr. Hodgen,

Momentum Earthworks, LLC (Momentum) and Ecosystem Services, LLC (Ecosystem Services), are pleased
to submit our combined credentials, technical approach and pricing for the above referenced project. We
are confident that our team’s approach provides the least risk, most expeditious solution and best value to
meet the City’s Comprehensive Plan strategies and goals by protecting open spaces and natural resources
promoting a healthy lifestyle, linking communities, neighborhoods, schools and parks, and improving the
economy by making the surrounding community a more attractive place to live and visit.

As you review our qualifications, please note that Momentum and Ecosystem Services, are both known for
their esteemed reputation in civil construction, construction management and engineering, and are well
prepared to take on this assignment.

In accordance with the PPEA Guidelines, we respectfully request that Volume |l of this proposal which
contains detailed project descriptions, cost and schedule estimates, corporate financial statements and
other proprietary information, remain proprietary and confidential.

We thank you for the opportunity to submit our proposal and qualifications. Should you have any questions
or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 540-746-8826 or 540-564-1986.

Sincerely,
Mr. Hans Harman

B c Y

Design-Build Principle/President
Momentum Earthworks LLC.




